
From: Mark McGinty  
Sent: June 16, 2024 9:40 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: File : ZAC-23-015 150 Mohawk Rd East 
 
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I live at , a 2 minute walk to where this proposed 11 storey 161 
unit building is going to be built.  
 
We strongly opposed allowing this building to be built, the area is already an eye sore 
enough with the existing 12 storey is, we definitely do not need another one. I can see 
people from the balconies looking in to my backyard with binoculars and feel my privacy 
is invaded on a regular. 
 
Please do not allow this building to be built. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Mark McGinty 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




